
 

 

 

 

Adam Kaplan 
Vice President 
Sister Cities International 
915 15th Street, NW 
4th Floor 
Washington, DC 20005 

 

Re:  Letter of Support of Application to 2018 Sister Cities International Board of Directors 
for A.M.Kinney, III 

 

Dear Mr. Kaplan, 

I would like to recommend A.M.Kinney, III for a position on the 2018 Sister Cities International  

Board of Directors. I have known Mr. Kinney for over twelve years and I know of his enduring 

dedication to the efforts of our cities’ sister cities programs. He has served as President of the  

Munich Sister City Association for many years as well as the President of the Cincinnati USA 

Sister City Association and now has a position on the Sister Cities International Board of  

Directors. 

His tireless efforts and enthusiasm for the mission of the Sister Cities International programs are  

an asset to our cities’ outreach to our sister cities around the globe. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Amy Murray 

 


